
                   

 This half term’s virtues are:  

Attentive and Discerning 

. 
Leavers’ Assembly – Year 6  
There has been a change to the Year 6 leavers’ assembly. The date has now changed to THURSDAY 12

TH 
JULY 2018 – 9:30AM. 

This is due to secondary transitions and a number of other factors. Apologies for the inconvenience, we look forward to seeing 
you. 
 
IMPORTANT SOCIAL MEDIA MESSAGE 
In line with our ‘Use of Images’ policy, please read the following information regarding assemblies and other school events.  We 
recognise that you may wish to take pictures and Videos of your child during school events as a memory of their growing up. To 
respect the privacy of others, please ensure that wherever possible, you take images that include only your own child. Please,  
do not, under any circumstances, upload any pictures which include other children, to any internet or social media website. Any 
images taken must be for personal use only.  Many thanks for your cooperation and understanding with this sensitive matter. 
 
Late Arrivals 
Arriving on time to school is vitally important; it may seem like 10 minutes isn’t really that much, but for the typical school day, a 
student who is only 10 minutes late every day will miss 30 hours of school time that year.  If, on the rare occasion a child is late 
to school, parents must ensure that they walk their children into school, sign them in using the electronic system and provide a 
reason to the office staff for the late arrival.  We thank you for your support to safeguard every pupil at Guardian Angels. 
 
School Uniform Orders 
Please place your child’s school uniform orders as soon as possible. Please use ParentPay to pay for all items. If we do not have 
the uniform in stock, we will need to place an order. 
 
Year 6 ‘Life’ Workshop 
Year 6 were very lucky to participate in a ‘Life’ workshop this week.  Well done to all involved for excellent behaviour and very 
thoughtful questioning skills. 
 
Year 4 trip to Warwick Castle 
On Tuesday, Year 4 visited Warwick Castle to extend their learning experiences.  The pupils were a credit to our school and 
managed very well in the high temperatures- well done Year 4.  A huge thank you to all of the staff who enabled the trip to take 
place. 
 
Feast Day- St Peter and St Paul 
Today in Mass, the children’s behaviour and reverence was outstanding yet again!  Thank you to Year 2 and the staff for 
preparing the pupils so beautifully.  A member of the congregation, who has not visited the parish for many years, noted that 
singing and behaviour were amazing- well done to all! 

Dates for your diary 

Tuesday 3
rd

 July 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 1 and Reception (cancelled) 

Friday 6
th

 July   Non-uniform – Bottle donations 

Monday 9
th

 July 10:15am-2:00pm Year 3 visiting JHNCC – Performance 

Tuesday 10
th

 July All day Reception and Year 1 – Trip to Twycross Zoo 

Tuesday 10
th

 July 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 6 

Wednesday 11
th

 July 9:30am Year 4 assembly (parents of Year 4  invited) 

Wednesday 11
th

 July 7:00pm Year 6 leavers’ Mass 

Thursday 12
th

 July 9:30am Year 6 leavers’ assembly (parents of Year 6 invited) 

Friday 13
th

 July  Non-uniform – Cake donations 

Friday 13
th

 July School ends at 1:30pm  Summer Fayre starts at 2pm 

Monday 16
th

 July  Year 6 residential trip 

Tuesday 17
th

 July 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 5 (last Mass of this academic year) 

Friday 20
th

 July 4:00pm-6:00pm Year 6 leavers disco 

Friday 20
th

 July 10:00am – 12:00pm KS2 Sports Day -  Kendrick Avenue Playing Fields (B34 7SD) 

Friday 20
th

 July 1:00 – 2:45pm EYFS and KS1 Sports Day -  Kendrick Avenue Playing Fields (B34 7SD) 

Monday 23
th

 July  100% attendance trip to Kingsbury Waterpark 

Tuesday 24
th

 July  School closes at normal time for the summer holidays 
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Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

Everyone needs help sometimes if you have any 
worries speak to an adult. 

 

E-Safety Tip of the Week 

Discover the Internet together – Be the one to 

introduce your child to the Internet. 

 

Birthdays 

We wish a ‘happy birthday’ this week to: 

Katie (Y4) 

Many happy returns 

 

 

 

 

                                              

SCHOOL MEALS 
Did you know that we have new, exciting and delicious 
menus at Guardian Angels?  Take a look at the choice 
available.  If you wish to enquire further about school meals, 
please contact the school office. All menus are available on 
our school website. 
 
Special Mentions 
 
Buddy (Rec) - has been showing his excellent writing skills. 
Fantastic work, Buddy! 
 
Isobel M (Rec) - was able to answer lots of questions about 
this Sunday’s Gospel reading- well done! 
 
Poppy (2J) - Fantastic maths work and perseverance 
 
Cerys (2J) - Beautiful expressive reading.  We really enjoyed listening to you read ‘Gulliver in Lilliput.’ 
 
Dylan (Y3) - fantastic design of a place of prayer- well done; an artist in the making! 
 
Jack (Y4 has worked very hard to create a graph and to present and interpret data 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

Have a restful weekend and enjoy the sunshine!     

Yours sincerely  

Mrs H Milligan                Mr A Spindlow                Miss E Keating 

Christ Jesus, you healed those who asked for your help. 

May we also be willing to reach out our hands to others in 

need. Amen. 

ATTENDANCE FOR W/C 18-06-2018 

                                WELL DONE YEAR 1 

Rec – 99%                  Year 1 -100% 

2H – 97.3%                    2J – 93.7% 

                Year 3 – 95.3%              Year 4 – 95.3% 

                Year 5 – 94.1%                 Year 6 – 99.3% 

                                 Overall total – 96.8% 

  

  

Star of the Week  

We look forward to congratulating: 

Keenan and Arshad   Rec                                                 

Freya and Tayla   Y1                                                      

Caiden and Oluwatoni  2J                                                     

Harrison and Tiffany Rose  2H                                               

Gerard and Miah   Y3                                                

Honey and Liam   Y4                                             

Harrison and Amelie  Y5                                                   

Tilly and Harrison   Y6 

Parents of selected pupils are invited to attend the 

assembly on Monday 2
nd

 July 2018 at 9.10am 

 


